
 

 

Curriculum Committee Meeting – APPROVED 
November 11, 2022, via ZOOM  

 
Present:  Becky Yesenczki, Misty Kahl, Tasha Omelchenko-Comer, Crystal Harbert, Kathy Herrington, Kelly Dlesk, Greg 
Winland, Melanie Hausinger, John Lantz, Lisa Soly, Dan Mosser, Shawn McElroy, Joyce Britt, Jennifer Kriechbaum 
 
Presenters:  Karri Mulhern, Linda Steele, Phil Klein, Maclaine Murad, Bonnie Peterman 
 
Guests:  Pam Sharma, Rana Spurlock 
 
Absent:  Angela Hawk, Brandy Killeen, Tracy Jenkins, Janet Fike, Hope Coffield, John Labriola 
 

Topic Discussion Follow-up 
HLC Mock Interview – Pam 
Sharma, Rana Spurlock 

Dr. Sharma and Ms. Spurlock conducted a HLC mock interview in 
preparation for the upcoming HLC accreditation visit. 

 

Review of October’s Minutes Dr. Omelchenko-Comer motioned to approve the minutes.  Ms. Kahl 
seconded.   

 

Approved Proposals Course Revisions: 

• SA 200 
 

Course Retirements: NA 
 
New Courses: NA 

 
Program Revisions: 

• Social Work, AA Transfer to WLU 
 

New Programs:  

• EMT – approved as Technical Studies, AAS 
 
Program Retirements:  NA 

EMT program will fall 
under Technical 
Studies.  Ms. Yesenczki 
will work with Dr. 
Klein to finalize details.  
Committee approved 
EMT Technical Studies, 
AAS.  Individual EMT 
course do not need to be 
developed. 



 

 

Proposals Requiring Second 
Reading 

Course Revisions: 

• ECCE 100  

Other Business Dr. Mosser informed the committee that Northern and West 
Liberty University are working together to apply for a Cooperative 
Title III Grant.  This would allow students to be enrolled at both 
institutions simultaneously on a transfer pathway. 
 
Mr. Lantz may add some additional electives to the CRJ program. 
 
Ms. Hausinger stated she will have a proposal for MATH 113 at 
next month’s meeting. 
 
Ms. Kriechbaum inquired about the status of supplemental math 
requirements being satisfied regardless of which supplemental math 
course the student completed.  Ms. Yesenczki is going to schedule a 
meeting with the math faculty and student services to determine a 
solution. 
 
December’s meeting will be held in person. 

Ms. Yesenczki will 
schedule a meeting with 
the math faculty and 
student services to 
discuss the 
supplemental math 
requirement. 

 Details on approvals and discussions are available in 
Curriculog. 

 

Next Meeting Dec. 11, 2022  

Respectfully submitted by:  Becky Yesenczki 

 


